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Dear parents and carers,

I hope everyone had a relaxing half term and has been making the most of  the little bit of 
sunshine that we have had. Welcome back to the second half of our summer term, one of 
the busiest in school. Transition activities will begin for children shortly, to prepare them 
for moving to a new class or new school. We started with a whole school picnic on All 
Saints’ field on Wednesday. Despite the showers the children and staff had a lovely time 
eating lunch and playing together. It was fantastic to see some of our youngest EYFS 
children chatting and exploring with Year 6 children and staff.

Some of our Key Stage One children have supported the organisation Little Journeys this 
week and taken part in fun-packed workshops. This is to support the development of an 
app that assists children who may need to go into hospital and we are delighted to be 
working with Little Journeys once again, to help them as they undertake this valuable 
research. 
We are delighted to say that All Saints’ our Federated Junior School has been selected to 
represent central Warwickshire in the County finals of the Outdoor and Adventurous 
Activities Games. They are one of two schools selected and we are wishing the participants 
lots of luck for the finals on Tuesday.

Wear your Kit to School Day – June 19th. 
Goals for Good is a brand new campaign from The Salvation Army UK to help end 
homelessness through football. Euro 2024, the international football tournament, is set to 
captivate fans from 14 June to 14 July 2024. Whether you’re supporting England, Scotland 
or one of the other 22 nations, it provides a unique opportunity to gather friends, families 
and communities together.
Wear Your Kit to School Day is an initiative that invites children at school, to wear their 
favourite football kit, scarf, flag or colours for a day for suggested donation of £1 or £2 in 
aid of The Salvation Army’s work helping end homelessness. Please log into the Salvation 
Army Just Giving page via the link here to make your donation.
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/goalsforgood
The Salvation Army are asking all participants to champion sustainability through wearing 
clothes you own already or if you do want to buy something for Wear Your Kit To School 
Day, buy pre-loved. 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/goalsforgood


Class photographs
We have received some mixed feedback following the class photographs taken in May. As a 
school we are considering our options for next year, to meet the needs of all children. Not 
all children enjoy having their photograph taken and we want to ensure that anything we do 
is as inclusive as possible. It is also difficult to please everyone as some parents and carers 
like the traditional bench style group shot and some like a more informal, relaxed style. We 
will aim to have individual photographs taken in the Autumn term and will reflect on our 
options for group photographs.

Thank you 
A big thank you to Aubrey Allen who are donating burgers for the Summer Fayre on Friday 
28th June. This will be held on All Saint’s field at 3.30-5.30.

Reading Update - Coming in September!
From September we will no longer be using reading diaries to record reading at home. After 
the success of the Reading Challenge Bookmarks we will be using a similar format moving 
forward.
Every week children will be given a new bookmark (similar to that shown) for parents / 
grandparents / carers to sign every time they listen to their child read their school reading 
book. Our expectation is a minimum of 4 times a week.
If children are listened to 4 times or more and the bookmark is signed, the bookmark will be 
put in to a half-termly draw for the chance to win a special Emscote Infant School 'I am a 
Reading Champion!' badge!

Have a lovely weekend.
Mrs Nicol



Dates for the Diary 2024

Wed 12th June Year 2 trip to Warwick Castle Please pay at www.eduspot.co.uk

Fri 14th June Father's Day Breakfast Sold out

Wed 19th June Wear your Kit to School

Wear Your Kit to School Day is an initiative 
that invites children at school, to wear their 
favourite football kit, scarf, flag or colours 
for a day for suggested donation of £1 or £2 
in aid of The Salvation Army’s work helping 
end homelessness. Please log into the 
Salvation Army Just Giving page via the link 
here to make your donation.
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/goals
forgood

Thurs 20th June Oak Sharing Assembly
Parents welcome to join us in the school hall 
at 9am

Fri 21st June Chestnut Sharing Assembly
Parents welcome to join us in the school hall 
at 9am

Fri 28th June Sports Day

9.00-11.30am on the field at All Saints' 
Junior School. Parents welcome to join us 
and cheer the children on for the morning 
followed by a picnic lunch with the children 
at Emscote Infant School. There will also be 
the opportunity to look through children's 
books in the classroom. You are welcome to 
take your children home early on the day.

Thurs 27th June Non Uniform Day In exchange for tombola prize 

Fri 28th June PTA Summer Fayre 3.30-5.30pm in the playground

Mon 1st July Reception Cake Sale 
Donations of cakes/biscuits very welcome 
(home made or shop bought). Cake sale will 
take in the playground at 3pm. Cash only.

Tues 2nd July Whole School Picnic at All Saints'

Both the Infant and Junior children will 
enjoy a picnic together on the field at All 
Saints' Junior School. Parents not invited on 
this occasion.

Mon 8th July
Whole School Trip to Cotswold 
Wildlife Park

More details to follow soon

Wed 10th July Transition Day
Children spend the day in their new year 
groups/ schools

Fri 12th July School reports out 

Mon 15th July PTA summer disco TBC

Tues 16th July Year 2 Leavers Play 2pm Performance for grandparents

Wed 17th July Year 2 Leavers Play 3.30pm Performance for parents 

Thurs 18th July Leavers church service All parents welcome

Fri 19th July Last day of term



SEN Administrator - Federation of Emscote Infant and All Saints CE Junior schools

About the Role:
We are looking for a personable, professional and approachable School Administrator to bring 
confidence, reliability and charisma to busy schools. This role has been created to further 
expand the capacity to meet the needs of the children at Emscote infant School and All Saints' 
CofE Junior School Federation.
The successful candidate will be able to establish positive relationships with all children, 
parents and members of staff. They will be comfortable making decisions and will be a 
problem-solver for all kinds of queries and requests; confident and able to think on their feet.
The applicant with work in a very supportive and experienced team delivering the best care to 
children with special needs.

The skills necessary to be successful are as follows:
To have excellent inter personal skills
The ability to confidently use various computer packages including - Word, Excel, Sharepoint
and a willingness learn and use school specific packages such as SIMS.
Experience of, or willingness to learn, about SEN and the systems to support children
Confidentiality
To be able to work in a team, meeting deadlines when needed
The ability to follow procedures and protocols to successfully make referrals to external 
agencies
To show understanding and empathy towards children, parents and staff
To be interested in learning what support is available to parents and to be able to 
communicate this.

The role is advertised on a part-time basis, working 2 days a per week.
The role will be school based, but with the scope of working from home and flexible days. The 
post will be line managed by the SENCo and Executive Headteacher.
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young 
people and expects all staff & volunteers to share this commitment. This post subject to an 
enhanced DBS Disclosure.

How to Apply:
Please visit https://www.wmjobs.co.uk/job/199542/sen-administrator/
The deadline for applications is 16th June 2024
Shortlisting will be completed on week commencing 17th June with interviews taking place 
on 26th June 2024.
If you would like to arrange a visit please contact us on the number below or alternatively 
please have a look at the website.
http://www.allsaintsemscotefederation.co.uk/web
Please contact us to make an appointment or if you require any further information.
Emscote Infant – 01926 491443 or email: admin2332@welearn365.com

https://www.wmjobs.co.uk/job/199542/sen-administrator/
http://www.allsaintsemscotefederation.co.uk/web
http://Admin2332@welearn365.com/





































